
C YC L E
AGA I N S T
S U I C I D E

It’s OK not to feel OK 
and it’s absolutely OK to ask for help

Cycle Against Suicide 
is coming to 

Derry
On Wednesday, 7th May 2014, 

the 2014 Cycle Against Suicide 
will stop overnight in Derry.

We are looking for Homestay providers 
to put up our cyclists and volunteers 

for the evening.

If you can host one or more of our team 
for the night, please let us know 

by emailing info@cycleagainstsuicide.com.
For more information on the Homestay experience 

or to register for the Cycle, log on to 
www.cycleagainstsuicide.com.


